
 

 

25th June 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Reading Rocks Transition Project 

 
Our school has been taking part in the Reading Rocks Transition Project with Chorlton High School. This 
has involved reading “Fang of the Vampire”, the first book in the Scream Street Series, by author 
Tommy Donbavand. The culmination of the project is an exciting session with author Tommy 
Donbavand in the Blue Box Theatre at Chorlton High School on Tuesday 14th July 2015. 
 
Waterstones Bookshop will be attending this event to sell some of Tommy’s Scream Street books at 
£4.99 per book. Students who buy a book will be able to have their copy signed by Tommy at the end of 
the session. 
 
If you would like to buy a book, please complete the form attached and return it in an envelope with the 
correct money to your child’s Year 5 teacher. Please ensure that your child’s name and class are on the 
front of the envelope. Unfortunately, cheques can no longer be accepted. 
 
There will be a limited number of Tommy’s other books available on the day; however, if you would like 
to buy a book by Tommy that is not listed on the attached sheet, then please add this to the form. I will 
need to know any additional books by Friday 3rd July, so that Waterstones can order them in for the day. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jen Beech 
Year 5 Teacher 
 



 

 

Oswald Road Primary School 
 
Name of student: _____________________________________ Class: ________________ 
 

Book Title Event Price Quantity 
Scream Street: Book 1 
Fang of the Vampire 
 
 

 
£4.99 

 

 

Scream Street: Book 2 
Blood of the Witch 

 
£4.99 

 
 

 

Scream Street: Book 3 
Heart of the Mummy 

 
£4.99 

 
 

 

Scream Street: Book 4 
Flesh of the Zombie 

 
£4.99 

 
 

 

Fangs Vampire Spy: Book 1 
Operation Gold Bum  

 
£4.99 

 
 

 

Fangs Vampire Spy: Book 2 
Code Name: The Tickler  

 
£4.99 

 
 

 

Space Hoppers Series 
Mud Men of Mars  

 
£4.99 

 
 

 

Any additional books by Tommy  
 

 

 

Total  
 
 

 

 

Remember! Waterstones will not accept cheques, so all payments should be made in cash. 


